Princess Reema Bandar Al-Saud
Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia
601 New Hampshire Ave NW
Washington, DC 20037

Your Royal Highness,
Dr. Mohammed al-Qahtani is a legal scholar who has been imprisoned since 2013 for co-founding and working with the human rights organization Saudi Association for Civil and Political Rights (ACPRA). He is detained simply for his peaceful advocacy for the rights of Saudi citizens and exercising his right to freedom of expression.
Sadly, another co-founder of ACPRA, Dr. Abdullah al-Hamid, died in prison in April 2020 due to lack of adequate health care. Therefore I am very worried for the well-being of Mohammed al-Qahtani.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I respectfully call on you to request the release of Mohammed al-Qahtani and all other detained human rights defenders, immediately and without conditions.
Yours sincerely,

